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President – Clyde Camp 
When you read this the 
election for New Board 

members will be underway. We have five well 
qualified candidates running for four positions. There 
are NO reasons why everyone doesn't Vote.   In most 
of the things we vote on over the years we receive 
about 200 to220 total votes returned. That means we 
have between 68 and 85 owners who don't vote.  To 
me these are the ones that don't get involved in any 
activities or read the covenants, by-laws or rules of 
the park. To all owners get involved or STOP 
COMPLAINING. 

 

Secretary – Elizabeth Carter 
 

  

 

 

VP/Grounds – Darrell Williams 

Hello Paradise!  If you were 
at the board meeting on the 
1st of July you would know 
that I volunteered to take John Nash’s place on the 
Board of Directors, as Grounds.  I have a few projects 
that I’m in the process of getting prices on and 
finding someone to do the work.  Once all 
information is gathered, I will present the ideas and 
projects at the next board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Treasurer – Towana Pero 

Greetings to all!  I want to thank my 
committee members Kathy Smith, 
Karen Cantrell, and Barbara Camp for 
their hard work.  I am blessed!!! 

Also, a big thank you to Darrell 
Williams for diligently working on maintaining and 
upgrading some of the pool equipment.  It looks 
great and we appreciate all you do!!  July was a busy 
month and I hope everyone enjoyed all the festivities 
here in the park.  I think everyone had a great time at 
karaoke and margarita party! Please let Karen 
Cantrell know if you need a clicker and we have a few 
mailboxes too!  We continue to have a wait list for 
trailer spaces.  If you no longer need your trailer 
space, please let me know!  Our financials continue 
to be strong, and the July reports will be posted on 
the website and bulletin boards as soon as possible. 
Hope you all have a great August!  Watch out 
Alaska!!!! 
 

Architectural – Scott Smith 
WOW! It’s August already. This year is 
flying by. I have been working, and 
traveling back and forth to PVC, and time 
has just gotten past me this season. As 
far as permits and exterior improvements in PVC, 
things are moving right along. There are some 
nice projects going on, other permits are being 
completed. Things are looking up! PVC just  
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had a great Karaoke night for July. It's a fun night, you 
should not miss another one. The last date for 
exterior projects is October 31st. That's not that far 
away. So, if you are thinking about a project, time to 
get cracking. Of course, you can work on the inside in 
the off season. And you can do needed repairs at any 
time of the year.  See you guys in the park! 
 

Water & Sewer – Curtis Rooker  
Water & Sewer has had a great 
month since the 4th holidays. 
One owner lot 13 needed their 
main valve replaced. Took longer 
than planned but still Danny Graves 
was able to get repairs completed by the requested 
outage time. Probably some noticed a loss of water 
on side 1 that wasn't scheduled, we had to shutoff 
more main line valves than planned to isolate lot 13. 
All smoothed out after locating the correct valve. All 
is running smoothly at this time. Let's all continue to 
enjoy the summer. 

 

Activities – Linda Hackett 

  July started out with a bang! 
Our Golf Cart Parade and lunch was a great success.  
Want to thank Sandi Davis and all the hard-working 
volunteers for their help and support.  The Self 
Defense class with Roy Garceau on Friday July 8th had 
a great turnout.  He will continue Fridays at 9:45 in 
August!  The Chosen with Joe Cuce is also great.  The 
series continues Wednesdays in August. The Ladies of 
Paradise went to the Cottage Winery and about 17 
folks enjoyed wine tasting and lunch.  Platters 
supplied by activities, and everyone brought a side to 
share.  We have a lot of events scheduled for August.  
Please follow blasts, calendars, and boards.  Hope to 
see you all!!!  Our next activity meeting is Friday 
August 5th at 1:00.  All are welcome!!  Any questions 
you can text me at 321-412-1437. 
 

Sunshine Committee –  
Shirley Williams and Lisa Meyer 
We are sending prayers for healing and 
strength to Bob Fedderwitz as he is still 
having his cancer treatments, Angelo Constantine, is 

hospitalized with a brain bleed and Thomas Read is 
also fighting cancer.   

We send our sincere 
condolences and 
prayers to the 
family of Harold 
Lindey, lot 32.  
Harold passed away 

in May; Gary Jarvis lost his mother; Linda 
Kendall lost her son-in-law; Jean Harkins 
lost her brother and Lynn Ewert for the loss 
of her friend-George.  You are all in our 
thoughts and prayers 

 

We at PVC are thinking of you all! 
 

The sunshine committee cannot work without all of 
our PVC Family so please let us know if you know of 
anyone who needs a pick me up card or prayer.  Also, 
Happy birthday to all our July birthdays.  And please 

keep smiling.         
 

Quick Look at August Activities, 
MARK YOU’RE AUGUST CALENDAR! 

(Please remember items can change so 
check online calendar before you attend) 

 

1st 6:30pm THE CHOSEN 
5th 9:45am Self Defense (ALL MONTH OF 
AUGUST- EVERY FRIDAY AT 9:45AM) 
5th 1:00pm  Activities Meeting 
8th 10:00am BOA Workshop 
10th 6:30pm THE CHOSEN (EACH 
WEDNESDAY IN AUGUST @ 6:30PM) 
12TH 6:00PM Adult POOL Party 
13TH 10:00am Board Meeting 
13th 7:00pm Square Dance 
20th 4:00pm Wine Tasting 
27th 6:00pm Ice Cream Social 
27th 7:00pm CARD BINGO 
Weekly events: 
M-W-F 9:00 am  Workout  
Thurs. 9:30 am  We’re in Stitches  
Tues.-Thurs.  6:00 Hand & Foot  
Tues. & Fri. 10:30 am Water Aerobics  
Monday 7:00 pm  Game night 
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AND THE FUN IN PVC CONTINUES! 

 

LADIES OF PARADISE – JUL Y OUTING 

Another great turn out for the Ladies of Paradise 
outing. This month it was lunch at The Cottage 
Winery, they sure know how to do it up right!  Oh! 
and the legs!!  Looked like a great time! 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crafts with Terri 

This class made 
personalized coasters 
with their own pictures!  

 
July 4th Festivities were on Point!!

We Started the Day with 

the Annual Golf Cart 

Parade, Judged by White 

County Sheriffs 

Department.  First place 

went to me, Cindy 

Gregory!! First time ever! After the parade we 

enjoyed burgers and brats!  Thanks so much to all the 

volunteers that made it happen from the cooks, 

preppers to the cleaners! 

THANK YOU!! 

 



4 
 

Annual 

Margarita 

Party was a 

fun time, as 

always!

Thanks to all that 

joined us!  We were concerned about the rain, so we 

moved it indoors to the Pavilion. 

Still turned out to be a great time!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Self Defense Class is off to a good 

start!!   

Great moves to learn!
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Join the fun and keep up with all the “happenings” 
around the park!  Look for us on FACEBOOK 

Paradise Valley Campground.  Please keep in mind that this 
is not a park sponsored forum. 

 

 
 

 

 

WI-FI IN THE PAVILION 

WI-FI NETWORK NAME:   WIN_902862 
 

Register on paradisevalleycamp.com Go to "Info/Log-
in" and then in the upper right-hand corner one can 
"register" to receive 
notifications of 
Activities, Water & 
Sewer, Grounds, general 
Board of Director 
announcements, access 
to forms, financials, 
covenants, rules, and 
bylaws.  Some pages 
may be password 
protected, so you will want to register for an account 
to access these. 
 

Paradise Valley RV Campground is maintained by 
MANY volunteers that want to keep the Park 
beautiful and running smoothly. We are also looking 
for volunteers to assist around the park, what is your 
expertise? I am sure it would be welcomed!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bears In the Park! 
Please be aware of the possibility of 
bear(s) in the park, this usually happens 
in the spring! NO NEED TO PANIC! Be 
sure to take in your bird feeders at 
night and ensure all food is picked up 
and inside. Black bears are very 
opportunistic eaters, mostly eating 
grasses, roots, berries, fish, and insects 
(and human garbage).  Visit 
bearwise.org for more information. 

 
Until next time…  
   
Editor: Cindy 
Gregory  
Lot 183 
 
 


